
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We are very excited to welcome you to the Lakeside Middle School Open House 2025! This evening will be a 

wonderful opportunity to connect with teachers, learn about class expectations, and experience a “mini” 

school day alongside your student. This will also be a great opportunity to set up open lines of 

communication between families and teachers. 

 

Event Details 

 

●​ Date: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 

●​ Time: 5:30 PM – 7:45 PM 

●​ Objective: Strengthen home-school partnerships by helping parents connect with teachers, 

understand the student experience, and support students as they grow and thrive in school every day. 

 

Event Flow 

 

5:30 – 5:55 PM | Arrival and Welcome – LMS Gym 

●​ Pick up your student’s schedule (alphabetized by last name) 

●​ Complete your student’s Annual Student Verification forms (Chromebooks will be available for use) 

●​ After picking up schedules and completing verification forms, students and families are welcome to 

visit their grade-level wing and practice opening lockers before classes begin. 

●​ Grab a school map and bell schedule 

●​ Visit the PTN welcome table 

●​ Stop by the Athletics table 

●​ Enjoy refreshments hosted by Administration 

●​ ASB students will be stationed throughout hallways to guide parents 

●​ Counselors and Mental Health team will have a resource table with information on BHSAP, PBIS, and 

support programs (supplies, Bite2Go, etc.) 

 

6:00 - 7:45 PM | Parent and Student Classroom Rotation  

●​ Parents and students will experience a “mini” school day by following their student’s daily class 

schedule.  

●​ Each period lasts 10 minutes, allowing teachers to introduce themselves, explain classroom routines, 

highlight key curriculum areas, and share ways families can support learning at home. 

●​ We anticipate a large turnout and some classrooms may be standing-room only, but this is a 

wonderful chance to learn more about your student’s classes and meet the teachers who will guide 

them through the school year. 

We look forward to seeing you on August 26th and starting the year together! 

 

Sincerely, 

​
James Ashlock​
Principal, Lakeside Middle School 


